
Jasen has worked as an LPN in primary care for
seven years with patients of all ages, and he
and his wife just recently celebrated the birth
of their first child. 

He is currently in a management role in their
PCN and has served as a nursing
representative on several committees. 

A key priority for Jasen, with the LPNs’ voice in
mind, is prioritizing education concerning the
recent change in liability coverage. The
second is  support for all nursing designations
as scope of practice continues to change. 

 “We should continue to generate opportunities for all nurses
to share feedback on their current experiences. For example,
AAN came to do a presentation at our PCN. This helped
provide awareness to AAN's function and provide an
opportunity for nurses at our PCN to share feedback.”
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